

Dear Families, September 6, 2023

I am so excited to be your child's teacher this year! I am thrilled to be able to share in such a spiritually special time for the children, and look forward to preparing them for the sacraments of reconciliation and first holy communion. Please be sure to check with your parish to make sure that your child is registered and on track to receive both sacraments later this school year. Please let me know if your child will not be taking part in these sacraments.

This week we will be getting to know one another and reviewing class rules and routines. Additionally, we will honor Mary for her birthday (9/8), and celebrate our grandparents in observance of Grandparents Day (9/10). The "Two Truths and a Fib" HW in your child's folder is due by Friday. Your child may also choose to bring in a photo or two to support the truthful statements. If you haven't already sent in textbooks and other supplies, please do so by Friday. Thank you! Please keep home Volume 2 of the Math and Journeys books until later in the year.

Be sure to check our school website (holyangelsregional.org), and my class page, on a regular basis for updates and important information. The Virtual Backpack on our homepage is a helpful resource. Please follow our Facebook and/or Instagram pages to be in the know, and to see pictures of the awesome things happening at our school. If you have not done so already, **please sign up to receive messages from me via Remind by texting @pagano2324 to 81010**.

Meet the Teacher Night will be on Tuesday, September 12th at 6:00 pm. Please meet in the gymnasium at that time. Following Mrs. Stewart's presentation, each teacher will have two sessions in his/her classroom, so that you may visit multiple grades, if needed.

An emergency card will be coming home with your child. Please fill out both sides, sign, and return it by Friday. Thank you!

Our first full day of school will be this Friday. Lunch service will begin on Monday, September 11th. If you choose to have your child buy lunch, please send money in an envelope or ziplock bag labeled with your child's name. Exact change is very appreciated. Before or Aftercare will begin on Monday, as well. Advanced registration is required.

I look forward to working with you and your child to make this a rewarding and memorable year. Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns. I can be reached via text through Remind, email at dpagano@holyangelsregional.org, or by calling the school at 631-475-0422.